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MEMORIES IN PICTURES 

 

Janos Herczeg in 1982 has been invited to attend Microsurgery 

Training Course here in San Francisco at our Institute: 

http://moetinstitute.com/ 

During his training Professor Laszlo Lampe was also visiting here, 
and we decided to organize a series of Microsurgical Training 
Courses in Hungary to help gynecologists to get hands-on teaching 
in this highly specialised field.  
 That came into reality as the first and unique high-tech training 
at Hungarian Universities in Szeged, Budapest and Debrecen. 
 This landmark successful teaching was our joint achievement 
with Janos and to remember this, I collected some pictures on our 

work, even pictures of the Florentine Microsurgey Workshop,  
at which Janos also participated upon our invitation. 

 

Dear Janos ! 
 
I wish you many more years with happy work and  
fulfillment. Enjoy the pictures below, that I collected for you. 

 

Zoltan Szabo, PhD, F.I.C.S. 

Director 
Microsurgery and Operative 
Endoscopy Training (MOET) Institute 
San Franciso, CA, USA   
 
 

  

87

http://moetinstitute.com/


 

 
 

 

Janos’s view from our house in San Francisco in 1982. 
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Zoltan Szabo, PhD, F.I.C.S., 
Director, MOET Institute 
Microsurgery and Operative Endoscopy Training (MOET) Institute 

San Franciso 
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Series of microsurgery workshops  
in Budapest, Debrecen, and Szeged, Hungary in 1983. 
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With Dr. Ludovico Stellini, a hand surgeon with the Ospedale 
Misericordia e Dolce, the Microsurgical Research Institute also 

organized and taught a series of four microsurgery workshops in 
Prato, Italy from 1987 to 1991.  
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Janos is teaching 
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Janos is lecturing in Florence, at the Workshop 

 

Workshop Dinner 
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Coffee break, and  after the closing Ceremony 
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